
HOMICIDE VICTIM’S FLYER 

        
 

 
                                                                           
                                                                                   MARCUS BROTHERS 

 

On Saturday January 15, 2021 at approximately 11:45pm the Hazelwood Police Department received a call for a 
“shooting” in the 5300 block of Ville Anita.  Officers identified the victim, Marcus Brothers, who had suffered an 

apparent gunshot wound.  He was at a friend’s residence at the time of the shooting. 
 
 

If you know anything about this Homicide case that would help police locate the subject(s) responsible,  
DO SOMETHING… CALL CRIMESTOPPERS 

CrimeStoppers Tip Hotline: 

111---888666666---333777111---TTTIIIPPPSSS   (((888444777777)))   
 

 

If your tip, called into CrimeStoppers, leads to the Felony Arrest of the subject(s) responsible for this 

Homicide you may receive a reward OF UP TO $5,000.00 
 

 

ALL TIPS INTO CRIMESTOPPERS ARE COMPLETELY ANONYMOUS.  

WE HAVE NO CALLER ID, NO VOICEMAIL AND NO WAY TO TRACE AN IP ADDRESS. 

 

 

ALL TIPS MUST BE CALLED OR EMAILED DIRECTLY INTO THE CRIMESTOPPERS TIP HOTLINE ONLY OR 

MUST BE RECEIVED THROUGH OUR FREE P3 APP TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE CRIMESTOPPERS REWARD. 

 

 

* Toll Free Tip Hotline: 1-866-371-8477*   
* www.stlrcs.org * *Free App: P3 Tips* 

 

http://www.stlrcs.org/

